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HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

 

Dear parents, 

                        A busy week in school. The children enjoyed a delightful 

music session with Liz and her daughter Katie. Liz plays the organ at St 

Andrews Church, and she came to teach each class some harvest songs. 

Many thanks to Liz, she will be coming to do some more singing sessions 

with the children in the next few weeks. Two children kindly delivered a basket of pears from 

our pear tree with me today for the produce sale at Church which takes place on Sunday, part 

of the Harvest Folk Festival.  

                          Wow lots of children have been really involved in thinking about having a role 

on the school council. We heard some great speeches and all children had opportunity to vote 

for who they thought would make a good school councillor. A big well done to everyone who 

took part. Please see the photograph below of our new School Council. I think they will be a 

super asset to the school and think of lots of ideas to take the school forward as well as 

representing our school during the year. 

                          Everyone was fully involved in their tennis session today. It was great to see 

them so actively involved, with lots of hand /eye co ordination being developed. Great fun and 

good tennis skills training. 

                          Thank you to so many parents who joined us in the first Friends of School 

meeting of the year. Jeni Kuczynski will continue her role as Chair of FOS, Jo Monk is happily 

taking on the role of Secretary and Laura  Hayward-Harris becomes the new treasurer with 

Ola Z supporting her. We look forward to some exciting events for children, parents and staff 

as well as hopefully raising money which will help add to the experience your child receives at 

Church Aston. 

                          Please can I remind you that Coronavirus cases are still very high, 

particularly in school children ages. Stay vigilant and please book a PCR test if necessary. 

Stay safe. 

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 

 

NEWSLETTER 
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A delightful  
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IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Monday 27th September—Individual School Photos 

Monday 4th October— Usbourne Sponsored Read Assembly—More In-

formation to follow 

Sunday 10th October—100 years celebration for the village hall at 2pm 

Wednesday 20th October 2.15pm  - Harvest Festival 

Tuesday 2nd November—Parents Afternoon Evening on Teams 

Please come and join in with the 100
-year celebration of the Church and 
Chetwynd Aston Village Hall. It looks 
like lots of fun. The children from our 
school will have a ticket which will 
enable them to 
receive a 
commemorative 
mug and join in with 
the activities which 
include a free magic 
show. It should be a 
great afternoon. 

Please see leaflet 
attached. 

CELEBRATING 100 YEARS 

This Week’s Winning Team is 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a child in school that is 
missing their new school cardigan. 

This is named so can you all please 
check to see if your child accidentally 

took this home.  

Children frequently take their 
cardigans and jumpers off throughout 

the day and they can easily get 
mixed up,  therefore  It is very 

important that all clothing is named to 
enable us to return lost items to your 

child. 

MISSING ITEMS  

OF CLOTHING 

PHOTOS IN SCHOOL 

ON 

 MONDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER 
 

Academy will be in school on 
Monday to take the school 

photographs. 

If you would like your child to 
have their photos taken with their 
siblings on Monday please arrive 

at school by 8.30am prompt. 

 

CAN ALL CHILDREN ARRIVE AT SCHOOL ON 

MONDAY IN THEIR SCHOOL UNIFORM AND 

BRING THEIR P.E KITS WITH THEM. 

Children enjoyed a fun free tennis taster 
in school today. Lilleshall Tennis Club 
have invited them all to a Free tennis 
open day on Saturday 25

th
 September.  



SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 

The online admissions application process is now available at www.telford.gov.uk/admissions.   

The following deadlines apply this year: 

 

· Applying for Reception Year school places to start in September 2022 (starting school for the 
first time) - closing date 15 January 2022 

 

· Applying for Infant to Junior school (Year 2 into Year 3) places to start in September 2022 
(current Year 2 pupils) - closing date 15 January 2022  

 

· If a child has an Education, Health & Care Plan the closing date is 31st October 2021 for all 
applications.  

HOW TALL DID YOUR’S GROW? 

It really has been 

wonderful to see all the 

progress the beautiful 

sunflowers have made.  

Some children have so 

enjoyed nurturing their 

sunflower plant and 

can now see all their 

efforts pay off as their 

beautiful sunflowers 

bloom brightly. 

http://www.telford.gov.uk/admissions


Rewarded for settling 

into school life so 

well. 

 

STAR  OF THE WEEK 

We have had a lovely week in Class One. Reception have been looking at the number 

three in maths and have been looking for sneaky numbers hiding in three! Year One 

have been thinking about greater than and less than in their maths lessons.  

We have been thinking about real life superheroes like doctors, nurses and police 

officers in English as well as continuing our colour monster work. He went on an 

adventure to the zoo this week and even sent us a postcard, we couldn’t believe it! 

If you have any photos of your child by landmarks in either London, Edinburgh, Cardiff or 

Belfast please could you e-mail them to Vicky.richardson@taw.org.uk 

Please remember to arrive to school o this Monday in your school uniform and bring your 

P.E kits with you.  

Have a lovely weekend, hopefully in the sun, and we’ll see you all on Monday!   



 

 

 

Rewarded for working 

hard in all his lessons and 

always being ready for his 

learning. 

  

 

Class 2 have made me so proud with their writing this week. We have been writing letters 

as the character Squirrel in our story. Squirrel wanted some time away from Bear, and 

Bear became very lonely. So, we decided to be Squirrel and write a letter of apology. The 

children wrote some wonderful letters and showed real empathy with the characters feel-

ings. 

We also wrote a letter to Reverend Zoe this week. As we are learning about important 

people in our community, so we wanted to find out a little bit more about what she does.  

In maths the year 1 children have been learning about greater than, less than and equal 

to and the symbols we use to show this. 

                                              

 

In year 2 the children have started recapping subtraction and how we can use our number 

facts to help us subtract by bridging 10.  

In Art the children started to learn 

about the artist Wassily Kandinsky. 



 

 

Class 1 

Class 2 

Well done to all the children that received an award 

for Marvellous Mathematician, Wonderful writer, hand 

writer of the week, Reader of the week or Breakfast 

Club Superstar. Keep up the hard work. 


